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July 15, 2009 
 

 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES:  
 
SUBJECT: Work First Block Grant/Electing Counties State Fiscal Year 2009-2010 
 
For this state fiscal year 2009-2010 your County will not be allocated State dollars in the Work 
First County Block Grant.  The State dollars will be replaced with TANF Federal Contingency 
dollars.  Instead of expenditures coded to MOE being split between State and County it will now 
be 100% County MOE.  Your county’s required MOE will not change nor will your grand total 
allocation amount for the WFCBG. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Local Business Liaison. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah L. Barham, Budget Officer 
Budget Office 
 
 
 

 
Cc:  Sherry Bradsher 

Debbie Hawkins 
Myra Dixon 
Local Business Liaisons 
Children’s Services Representatives 
Family Support Team Leaders 
Work First Representatives 
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